
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Discusses Security Situation and Political Developments
with a Delegation of Sheikhs of Anbar Tribes Headed by the Emir of the Dulaim

Tribes Majed Ali Suleiman

    Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received in his office

in Baghdad on Tuesday, March 3, 2015, a delegation of sheikhs of Anbar tribes headed by Sheikhd

Majed Ali Suleiman, the emir of the Dulaim tribes.

    His eminence discussed with the delegation the security situation and the political

developments in Iraq, explaining that ISIS is targeting everyone and efforts should be joined

to eliminate the terrorist group.

    For its part, the delegation lauded Sayyid Al Hakim’s visions and efforts aiming to bring

viewpoints closer together, and highlighted the importance of identifying the real powers that

have a clear influence in the western provinces.


